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Parent Night: March 23

Mabry staff will be visiting all elementary
schools throughout March to meet with

students in a smaller group setting.  We are
so excited to meet your students!

We look forward to seeing
you at 6:00pm in the
Mabry Middle School
Theater where we will be
sharing some exciting
information with you!

March 3rd - Garrison MillMarch 10 - Davis  and Rocky Mount

Tours will be completed withstudents' 5th grade class


